
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Tuesday St. Paul’s Court 6:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 
 

                            2019 OFFERING ENVELOPES 

                        If you aren’t currently using a yearly set of envelopes,  

                     but would like a full set for 2019, please let Nancy know. 
 
 

                               SMALL 10 PACKS 

     For those who are currently on PAR, if you do  

     NOT require a set, please let the office know. 

            

OFFERING ENVELOPES NUMBER CHANGES 
 

Over time, we’ve developed a situation with many lower envelope numbers not being used, as 

people move away, for example.  In an effort to make things more straightforward for the tellers 

who sort the envelopes each Sunday, and for record-keeping purposes in the office, we would like 

to start using some of these lower numbers again.  Unless you object to receiving a different 

number, you will be getting a “new” lower number on your envelopes for 2019.  This should only 

affect those who currently have a number higher than #175.  For those individuals, please let the 

office know only if you wish to keep your current number.  Thanks for your understanding. 

 

CONSIDERING JOINING PAR? 
 

You may also want to consider joining the St. Paul’s PAR program.  Pre-Authorized Remittance is 

a once-a-month payment directly from your bank account to St. Paul’s, in the same manner that 

many of us now pay utility bills like the phone or hydro bill.  You can decide how much to donate 

and to which category you wish to direct those funds      (e.g. Current Operating Fund, 

Presbyterian’s Sharing, or the Heritage Maintenance Fund).  You may change your donation at 

any time. 

 

SMALLER “BOX” SET INSTEAD OF YEARLY SET? 
 

Some donors may not feel that they require a full 52 week box set of envelopes.  If you think 

that this smaller option may be a better fit for you, just let the office know and we can get that 

organized.                   
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STRAWBERRY SOCIAL 

Today, after worship!!! 

This is sponsored by our 

Community Life Committee.  

It will take place downstairs in the Lower Hall.  See you there! 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Summer office hours will 

run for July and August. 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays  

9 AM to 4 PM  

On all other days, please leave a message  

519-426-1845 and someone will get back to you.  Thank you. 

 
 

SUNDAY REFRESHMENTS 

We’ll soon be switching from Coffee/Tea  

to Lemonade.  Sign up lists for both are available on the  

information table in the library.  Please consider how you can help! 

 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL 

A reminder that the Summer Sunday School  

sign-up sheet (Leaders and Helpers) is now posted  

above the metal bookcase in the Lower Hall. 

Please consider covering a Sunday this summer.   

 

Vacation Bible School at First Baptist 

August 13 – 17, from 9 AM to 12 Noon 

Additional information on the bulletin board.   

 


